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Date: 14th March 2022 

 
Admission Arrangements 2023  

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Due to an increase in demand for secondary school places across the city for September 
2023 a number of schools have been asked by the local authority to consider increasing the 
amount of available places. This will help support with the shortage caused by high birth 
rates and will aim to provide more students with their first choice of secondary school. 
 
For September 2023 Stoke Park Academy’s Published Admission Number (PAN) for Year 7 is 
180, after careful consideration the school is agreeing to an additional 30 places being 
offered for this year to help satisfy demand across the city (210).  
 
If you have any questions regarding the above please contact us on 02476 450215 or 
Secondary School Admissions on 02476 975445.    
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Miss N Rock 
Headteacher 
 
 


